
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Embassy Creek Elementary 
10905 SE Lake Blvd. 

Cooper City, FL 33026 
(754) 323-5550 

www.browardschools.com/embassycreek 
 

A Bi-Monthly Newsletter for 
Parents and Students 

 

 

 
January 10, 2020   •   Robert Becker, Principal   •   Michelle Dolin, Assistant Principal   •   Jodi Hoover, Assistant Principal    No. 09 

 
EMBASSY CREEK ELEMENTARY MISSION STATEMENT 

To empower, nurture and facilitate our students to become global thinkers, lifelong learners and the problem solvers of tomorrow. 

 

 

 

• Jan. 15th                    SAC meeting 2:30 p.m. 

• Jan. 15th                    SAF meeting 3:00 p.m. 

• Jan. 15th                    PTA Family Night @ Chipotle  

• Jan. 20th     Martin Luther King Jr.-NO SCHOOL 

• Jan. 23rd     Final make up pictures 

• Jan. 27th                    Spring Club Pictures Day 

• Jan. 28th     Jr. Chorus Rehearsals  

• Feb. 4th                     1st Hatchlings Meeting @8:30-10:00 a.m. 

Sing to Spring! 
Wow!!!  We're gearing up for a very musical spring here at 
Embassy Creek. 
 
All State Chorus Congratulations! 
Congratulations to our Embassy Creek Elementary All State 
students!  Embassy Creek will be proudly represented by Mya 
Bustillo and Diayani Morales.  These students will be traveling 
to Tampa, FL, working with a master conductor and performing 
for family, friends and dignitaries at the Florida Elementary 
Music Education Association Annual Clinic and Conference.   
Mr. Becker will be traveling to Tampa to attend sessions and 
will be present at the concert as well.  Over 1000 audition 
entries from across the state of Florida were adjudicated for 
only 200 coveted spots! Kudos!  Great job, Diayani and Mya! 
Thanks go out to their amazing families for traveling to be with 
them for this memorable event.  We couldn’t be more excited! 
 
Jr. Chorus 
Our Junior Chorus will begin rehearsals officially on Tuesday, 
January 28, 2020.  This will be an organizational meeting at 7:30 
AM in the music room.  All Second and Third Grade students 
who have turned in their permission slips and received 
acceptance forms in the fall are welcome.  Students will soon 
receive personal notes welcoming them to chorus!  
 
Joyful Noise 
Joyful Noise members are enjoying a much-deserved hiatus.  
Joyful Noise will begin their spring rehearsals soon in the music 
room.  We have an active spring season ahead.  Be prepared for 
the spring commitment and all the benefits we reap from 
making music together. 

 

Free Access to Federal Lands and Waters for 4th 
Graders! 

Every Kid in a Park 
program allows fourth graders nationwide to obtain a 
pass for entry to more than 2,000 federally managed 
lands and waters nationwide for an entire year. Visit 
https://everykidoutdoors.gov/index.htm to get your pass 
and get outdoors! 
 
 

Cafeteria News  

You can add money to your child’s school meal account 

online at www.myschoolbucks.com . Be sure to check your 

child’s account often to ensure there is money available for 

them to purchase school lunch.  

 

***NEWS FROM THE BOOKKEEPER*** 
ONLINE PAYMENT 

Parents can pay for field trips and class shirts throughout the school year 

online at: 

http://www.estore.browardschools.com  

PAYMENTS CANNOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER THE DEADLINE 
First time users will need their child's FSI number 

 

Attention Parents 

Please remember to hang your car tag when going through the carline.  

Visible car tags help expedite the dismissal process. 

Thank you 

Coach Lynch 

 
ESE Corner 
 
Dyslexia/Specific Learning Disabilities Committee 
Tuesday, January 14th (6:30 p.m.) 
Hollywood Hills High School  
5400 Stirling Rd., Hollywood 
 
Broward ESE Advisory Council’s 5th Annual Parent 
Resource Fair 
Wednesday, January 15th (6 p.m. – 9 p.m.) 
Piper High School  
8000 NW 44th St. 
Sunrise 
 
ACE (Autism) Committee 
Wednesday, January 15th (9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.) 
Baudhuin Preschool 
7600 SW 36th St., Davie 
 
Family Fun with Math 
Wednesday, February 5th (6:00 p.m.) 
Lakeside Elementary 
900 NW 136th Ave., Pembroke Pines 

 

HOLLER FOR A DOLLAR! 

Is it your child’s birthday? Did they do great on a project? Want to recognize 

your child on the morning announcements at school? Use “Holler for a 

Dollar”. Pick up a form in the front office and send back with $1 at least 3 

days before the day you want your announcement to run. Your child will be 

recognized on the announcements for the whole school to hear.   

 

http://www.browardschools.com/embassycreek
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feverykidoutdoors.gov%2Findex.htm&data=02%7C01%7Crachel.lanza%40browardschools.com%7C1b3bec4a190946541ae808d7823d557f%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637121072243641264&sdata=BCsSS5tDPatPaPFKwBmVIj%2FZMcrtTu5NEH%2F3sbteRtA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feverykidoutdoors.gov%2Findex.htm&data=02%7C01%7Crachel.lanza%40browardschools.com%7C1b3bec4a190946541ae808d7823d557f%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637121072243641264&sdata=BCsSS5tDPatPaPFKwBmVIj%2FZMcrtTu5NEH%2F3sbteRtA%3D&reserved=0
http://www.myschoolbucks.com/
http://www.estore.browardschools.com/


 

 

 
 

We are so proud of all the students who participated in this year's 

Reflections Art Program.  The theme "Look Within" inspired the 

children to use their creativity to find their inner personality 

traits. Almost all the students' work will be moving onto Broward 

County for judging. Congratulations to the following students: 

 

Visual Arts 

Aviv Chervin, Primary 

Sean Chervin, Primary 

Karina Hernandez, Primary 

Melanie Collado, Primary 

Juliana Hernandez, Primary 

Sophia Derechin, Primary 

 

Literature 

Melanie Collado, Primary 

 

Music Composition  

Callie Cousin, Intermediate 

 Computer Science Education Week 
 

 
ECE students learned about computer programming. In the 
Science Lab and in their classrooms, students worked 
together on specially designed tutorials. The tutorials on 
https://code.org/learn allowed them an opportunity to code, 
program conditionals and debug programs. 
Computer programming can continue at home! Students can 
go Beyond the Hour of Code at 
https://hourofcode.com/us/beyond#student-section or 
through Clever with Code Studio. Students can also work on 
other Hour of Code activities on https://code.org/learn. 

 

 
 

 
Are you looking for something interesting to do with your 
family? Check out the night sky at the Fox Observatory at 
Markham Park in Sunrise. Every Saturday night, the South 
Florida Amateur Astronomers Association operates the 
observatory from 6pm- midnight. Visit the 
http://www.sfaaa.com/ for more information. 

 
Yearbook News 

Yearbooks are on SALE for $35 

Don’t delay and order your yearbook early. 

http://ybpay.lifetouch.com/ 

Use school code: 13273220 

Oct 1- Jan 17: Books $35 

Jan 18 - Until we sell out: Books $40 

_________________________________________________ 
If you have purchased an AD, the deadline for submitting your AD 

information will be Jan 17, 2020.  If you have any questions regarding your 

AD we have posted a video tutorial on our ECEPTA Facebook page. 

5th Grade Families: All 5th Grade teachers received a list of the 

images/quotes submitted for yearbook.  If you have any questions, please 

contact your teacher to check the list. 

 

 

5th Grade Families: All 5th Grade teachers received a list of the 

images/quotes submitted for yearbook.  If you have any questions, 

please contact your teacher to check the list. 

 

HATCHLING PROGRAM 

The Hatchling Program is for incoming kindergarten students with 

siblings currently enrolled at Embassy Creek. The future students are 

invited to participate in the Hatchling Program in order to familiarize 

them with their new school. The 4 and 5 year old’s who have brothers or 

sisters attending Embassy Creek will have the opportunity to tour the 

campus, meet the kindergarten teachers, participate in an activity, such 

as PE, music, etc. and eat a school meal in the cafeteria. 

The program will be from 8:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. on February 4th, March 

3rd and April 7th. Each meeting will offer different activities, so children 

are encouraged to attend each month.                                                

Parents must accompany their children. 

If you are interested in registering your future kindergartener, please 

send me an e-mail to ecehatchlings@gmail.com with the following 

information: 

-Child's name attending the program 

-Sibling's name that is currently enrolled at the school, grade and 

teacher 

-Parents' names 

-Phone Number 

-And if you are planning on attending all 3 meetings 

 

 
Our Clinic is in need of Gallon size Ziplock’s bags and boys 

size small underwear. If you would like to donate you may 

drop off in front office. 

Thank you! 

 

 

Please join us Wednesday, January 15th from 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

 
Chipotle Mexican Grill 

5796 South University Dr #103 
Please make sure to bring flyer 

 

 

 

 

” PLEASE RECYCLE THIS PAPER”  

 

Cafeteria News  

You can add money to your child’s school meal account online at 

www.myschoolbucks.com . Be sure to check your child’s account 

often to ensure there is money available for them to purchase school 

lunch.  
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http://www.myschoolbucks.com/

